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NOVEMBER 2022 

Civic and State Square Revitalisation 

Changes to parking conditions  

 

Earlier this month the Northern Territory Government announced the next stages of the Civic and 

State Square Revitalisation. 

The revitalisation forms part of the Territory Government’s historic Darwin City Deal, delivered in 

partnership with the Australian Government and the City of Darwin, and will transform the precinct into a 

welcoming and interactive green heart of the CBD. 

The next stages of the initiative will be delivered by local company, Sitzler Pty Ltd, and include 

construction of the Northern Territory Art Gallery (formally known as the State Square Art Gallery). 

As construction on site commences, there will be changes to the current traffic and parking conditions. 

From 30 November 2022: 

 existing driveway access for visitors to the Supreme Court will be inaccessible*  

 The Old Town Ruins car parks will also be inaccessible as they form part of the construction site 

* detours will be in place for authorised vehicles (for example deliveries), only from Bennett Street.   

A secure perimeter fence will be established by the contractor around the construction site. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Project 

Director Peter Wastle on 8936 5698 or email the team at CivicandStateSquare.Projects@nt.gov.au  

 


